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Prince George's County
Announces Upcoming
Procurement Opportunities for
the Prince George's County
Regional Medical Center

§ Dimensions Healthcare System with the University of

we® Maryland Medical System, the State of Maryland, and
mhe Prince George's County recently announcement the

@ development of the new Regional Medical Center in

Prince Georges County.

To that end, while the project is not owned by the County and is officially under the University of
Maryland's Medical System (UMMS), the County is working closely to bring the vendor community up to
date information on upcoming procurement opportunities.

The Office of Central Services' Contract Administration and Procurement Division along with our Supplier
Development Diversity Division will provide information on their sites and vendors are encouraged to visit
our website frequently for detalils.

UMMS recently released information asking qualified Construction firms to register for the Regional
Medical Center project.

Please visit the link below and read the Dimensions Health form thoroughly before submitting.
http://www.dimensionshealth.org/regionalmedcenter/vendors.html
Should firms have questions, the necessary contact information is below.

We also have included the links to the Request for Qualifications and
a Project Overview.
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